
Village Board    Public Hearing   Feb. 5, 2007 
 
Present: Mayor Robert Yerick, Trustees  Richard Moore, Kelly Myers, William Murphy 
and Mary Leahy 
Absent: Trustees Michael Campbell and Michael Karashay 
Others: Alex Wade 
 
Mayor Yerick opened the Public Hearing at 6:30pm.  The Public Hearing was to receive 
comment on proposed Local Law #3/2007 – changes to the Zoning Law.  The changes 
include modifications in the B2 District – changing P (permitted) to S (Special Use 
Permit required) for used auto sales, gas stations, fast food restaurants, and enclosed 
storage.  Also in the Planned Waterfront District – add S under Hotel or motel.  And 
allowing uses under S in the Industrial District for row/town houses; recreation club; 
commercial recreation facility; schools – professional, business and day care; auto sales – 
new and used; retail store; gas station; and greenhouse. 
 
There was no one from the Public present. 
 
The Board discussed the merits of the zoning law changes. 
 
Motion was made by Mayor Yerick, seconded by Trustee Moore, to close the Public 
Hearing.  Carried.  The Public Hearing was closed at 6:45pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Mary Frank 
Village Clerk 
 
Filed 2/7/07 


